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Participants: 
 
James Mason   NVAC member and Moderator 
Lisa Jackson   NVAC Member, Group Health Cooperative 
Wayne Rawlins  NVAC Liaison Representative, America’s Health Insurance  
    Plans (AHIP) 
Bruce Gellin   National Vaccine Program Office (NVPO) 
Andrea Krull   NVPO 
John Hunsaker   AHIP 
Raina Sharma   Institute of Medicine (IOM) 
Anthony Wisniewski  U.S. Chamber of Commerce 
Marisa Adelson  RAND Corp. 
 
 
Summary of Comments: 
 

• Health care payers/plans support immunization as an effective preventive health 
measure. 
 

• The National Vaccine Plan should incorporate more evidence-based public 
education on the value of preventive health services, including vaccines. 
 

• There are concerns about the cost of immunization; but the plan should recognize 
that cost is not the only barrier.  
 

• There are concerns that the term “financial barriers” seems to open door for 
government mandates. 
 

• The plan should tease out the differences and the overlapping issues of public and 
private vaccine reimbursement and eligibility. 
 

• More evaluation is needed on cost-effective delivery models and best practices. 
 

• There is strong support for registries [immunization information systems] to 
support various aspects of the plan, including delivery, adverse event reporting, 
and reminders/recall. 

 
 


